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May 13th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our very best writing! A message for your child/children. 

I am really looking forward to reading the amazing writing that I know you have 

been busy working on this week. I have already heard and seen some super 

writing some of your friends have written. It will be great to celebrate that with 

you. Keep going if you haven’t quite finished, as I know you will be pleased with what you 

achieve. 

 

Re-opening survey 

Parkfields Middle school have sent out a survey today about children 

returning to school, and we will be sending our survey out to you 

regarding N, R and 1 children on Friday. The other lower schools we 

work with in the area will also send a survey then. 

I will be sharing the plan for our ‘teaching bubbles’ with you on Friday too, so you will know 

how we propose to teach children and keep them as safe as possible, if you do decide that 

your child is to return school after June 1st.  

Sadly, the spaces we will be using won’t look as exciting as this photo does! However, the 

principle of having a safe, designated teaching spaces for groups of up to 15 children will be 

similar. 

 

Have a good evening and stay safe, 

Jane Spencer 

Head teacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

